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Reception Trip to the Bailiffgate Museum, Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The children have made a wonderful start to their year in Alnwick Castle Class and as a 

way to celebrate, excite and engage their knowledge and understanding of the world 

and reading journey, we have arranged a trip to the Bailiffgate Museum.  

 

The Museum has organised some special activities especially for us.  The children will 

get to participate in some special workshops. Firstly, about Museums so they get to 

find out interactively what a museum is; and through activities and treasure hunts get 

to explore and discover artefacts in the museum.  Then, a second workshop all about 

the infamous Ladybird books.  They will get some interactive stories, try some creative 

skills making some craft and finally finish with some music to excite their reading 

adventures. 

 

The children will need to come dressed in their school uniform, a coat and they will also 

need to bring water and a packed lunch in a small easy to carry bag / back pack.   We 

will not be using the shop at the museum so please do not send spending money. 

 

I would appreciate the help of one volunteer, if you are able to help please contact the 

school office. 

 

We will leave at 9.30am and return to school for the end of the day.  The trip will cost 

£7.50 for each pupil, this will show on your ParentPay account. Please complete and 

submit the google form by Friday 29th September giving permission for your child to 

go on the trip. https://forms.gle/SGWRDdWP5hQbxR7G9 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Johnson           
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